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As you well know, this has been a year like no other. Bad news has filled our daily lives for 
months now. 
 
During the last 12 months we have held 3 Residents Encounter Christ (REC) retreats in 3 
different male prisons in Upstate NY (Attica, Groveland, Wende). 3 Fully Alive (FA) Retreats at 
Albion Women’s Prison  and weekly Houses of Healing (HOH) sessions inside the Monroe 
County Jail (last session was 3/4/2020). 
In all, 273 incarcerated men/women have participated in our programs and approximately 122 
volunteers have facilitated those events. We are indeed fortunate. 
Due to the CoVid19 pandemic and the need for social distancing, all programs were brought to 
an abrupt halt in the beginning of March 2020.  
In the downtime we have worked on updating our website and continuing to spread “The Word” 
to others who may be interested in supporting our ministry.  
 
WE NEED HELP!   
IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW WOULD LIKE TO DISCUSS HOW A LITTLE BIT OF 
TIME COULD BENEFIT OUR WORLD IN A BIG WAY…..PLEASE CONTACT PMUNY.  
 
We have a place for you…a place where you will no doubt find meaning and purpose in these 
challenging times. 
We invite you to visit our new website  https://pmuny.org/....a place where you can find…. an 
awful lot of GOOD NEWS! 
 
God Bless You and THANK YOU for your faith community’s support of Prison Ministry of 
Upstate New York. 
 
Joyce, Ministry Leader 
Prison Ministry of Upstate New York  
585-633-0184 
PO Box 10106  
Rochester NY 14610 
pmunyorg@gmail.com 
 


